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For the Record
425 Sunday Morning 

223 Sunday Classes

 NA Sunday Evening

N/A Life Groups

209 Wednesday Evening

Our Ministers
Trent Arnold
Worship and CR Minister
790-2273 
ita99z@acu.edu

Harry Fitzgerald
Adult Education &  
Senior’s Minister
872-0386 
harry@racoc.net

Keith Kilmer
Pulpit Minister
756-0980  
keith@racoc.net
Aaron Phasavat 
Laotian Minister 
479-879-0349

Sabino Rodriquez 
Hispanic Minister
717-2466 (Office)  
957-0641 (cell) 
sabrod1949@aol.com

Grayson Taylor 
Youth Minister 
479-747-9794 
grayson@racoc.net

August 13, 2017

Growing in Grace

Three prayers to help us to grow in grace…

God, show us how to walk in your _______________. 

God, help us to trust in your ____________________.

God, give us great zeal for your _________________. 

•

•

•

The Bible in a Year

Daily Reading Schedule
	  Monday 14	 Isaiah 34-36
	  Tuesday 15	 Isaiah 37-39
	  Wednesday 16	 Isaiah 40-42
	  Thursday 17	 Isaiah 43-45

	  Friday 18	 Isaiah 46-48
	  Saturday 19	 Isaiah 49-51
	  Sunday 20	 Isaiah 52-54

Do not merely listen to the word, and so deceive 
yourselves.. Do what it says.  James 1:22 

Our Shepherds
Harry Fitzgerald
799-6860 
Roger Holroyd
479-366-9273
Richard Keen
306-4081
Kevin Mayhew/Spanish 
Speaking Congregation
751-6292
Joe Mohorn
387-8644
Rodney Pless
871-7702 
Gary Turner
361-8115 
Harry Ware 
957-4919  
Keith Whitehead 
841-3667

Elder to 
Contact 
Elder to contact in August with 
your prayer requests is: 
Kevin Mayhew - 479-751-6292

KEITH KILMER - Well, 
it’s that time of year again! 
It seems like it was just 
yesterday when the last 
school bell rang and our 
summer got underway. Now 
summer vacations, VBS, 
mission trips, and swim 
parties have mostly come 
and gone. What will this new 
school year have in store?

The exciting part of this 
time of year is that it is an 
opportunity to start fresh 
and start over. Young people, 
remember who you are and 
that you wear the name of 
Christ proudly – don’t get 
sucked into trouble and 
temptation. Remember that 
our attitude and personality 
should always imitate 
Christ’s attitude. Also, 
remember that you have a 
family of Christians here 
for you – don’t be afraid to 
seek help and guidance. 

Parents, it is impossible for 
us to know everything that 
goes on while our kids are 
at school. What we can do 
is to daily remind them of 
the God they serve. Michele 
started a dinner-time habit 
in our house of going around 
the table and each of us 
sharing how we’ve seen God 
at work during the day – this 
has been a great way for all of 
us to stay alert and focused 
on our walk and our mission.

It’s not just the parent’s 
responsibility to raise kids in 
the “training and admonition 
of the Lord” (Eph. 6:4). As 
God’s people, we are to 
look after each other. We 
are to all set an example in 
“word, in conduct, in love, 
in spirit, in faith, and in 
purity” (I Tim. 4:12). Let us 
all take the responsibility 
to make sure that everyone 
continues to grow spiritually. 

Let’s make it a great year!

Sunday, 
August 13, 2017

Order of Worship 

Welcome
Trent Arnold

121
Come Let Us all Unite to Sing

869
We’re Marching to Zion

647
Soldiers of Christ, Arise

Screen
Let Us Worship the Father

535
The Glory-Land Way

Call to Worship
Keith Kilmer

449
Thy Word

113 
His Grace Reaches Me

communion comments 
Kent Dobbs

Communion
offering

Screen
There’s Something 
About that Name

Screen
Covenant of Love

Scripture Reading
Romans 3:21-31 
Robert Waddill

Sermon
Growing in Grace 
Keith Kilmer

915 
Trust and Obey

Announcements
Brent Roach

Screen
In Christ Alone

Closing Prayer
Larry Couch

Our Staff
Denise Pless
Secretary/Bookkeeper
denise@racoc.net

Julia Simkins
Secretary
julia@racoc.net

REGULAR WEEKLY MINISTRIES

DivorceCare -New Sessions will start Sept 10 
Life Group - Sundays at different times 
Granddad’s Devo - Resume in the Fall 
Ladies Bible Class - Resume in the Fall 
Single and Parenting Class- New Sessions will start Sept 6 
GriefShare - New Session will start in the fall 
DC4K (DivorceCare for Kids)-New Sessions Start Sept 6 
Financial Peace - New Sessions will start September 6 
Celebrate Recovery - Thursdays at 6:30 pm (Meal at 6:00 pm) 

Another School Year Begins
The key to a successful year starts with our focus and commitments

A Note for our

Church Family
Elder’s Meetings are held on 
the 1st and 3rd Mondays of 
every Month.  If you would like 
to meet with the Elders, please 
call the Elder of the Month to 
let them know you are coming.

Tithe.ly Giving Option:
Go directly to RACOC’s quick link:  
https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262



Our

Prayer List

Continue to

Remember
Lucy Allen
Carl Gilliam
Sherry Hankins
Betty Hinds
Megan Johnson
Charlene Kidd
Robyn Wike

Those

Battling Cancer
Charlie Brown
Freida Hughes
Robert Kernes
Seth Mohorn
Dick Pate
Edna Porter
Al Simpson
Charles Shumate
Salina Wilson

Those

Shut In
Bonita Duncan
Gladys Dutton
Don & Marie Edwards
Dan Hash
Carolyn Howard
Don McClane
James Price
Verna Tacket
Linda Taggert
Elsie White

Family Time
Sunday 
	 9:30 am	 Bible Study  
	10:30 am 	Worship 
	 6:00 pm 	Worship

wednesday 
	 7:00 pm 	Bible Study

Those With Ongoing

Health Issues
Barkley Bullard
Cleo Drevs
Cecil Cook
Lyman Ferguson
Donna Gaston
Donna Martin
Scott Phillips
Rebecca Reichlein
Cheryl Roberts
Melissa Yeager

Adult Education

Adult Bible Classes
Sunday Morning Adult Classes:  
Adult Classes  - Study of Minor Prophets 
The Transitions Class - “You Lost Me” Faith of the Millenial 
Generation 
Wednesday Evening Bible Study: 
FUEL - Men’s class - Rethinking Eternity 
WPW - Women’s Class - Discovering Your God Given 
Talents  
Auditorium Class - II Corinthians, taught by Ron 
Dowdy, Nick Poulos and Harry Fitzgerald

Keeping in Touch

Member Mailboxes
Please be sure to check your member mailboxes located 
in the foyer. Congregational calendars are available at the 
beginning of the month. 

Names will be printed on this 
list for up to 4 weeks at a time 
unless further updates are 
received in the church office. 

Darrell Ball - Hospice 
Brother of Milton Ball 
Edna Couch - Cancer 
Sister-in-law of Larry Couch 
Curtis Doak - Dehydration 
Father of Debbie Johnson 
Jason Edwards - Race car 
accident 
Uncle of Amelia Valdes 
Janet Elkins - cancer 
Daughter of Pat Elkins 
Drew Hodge - Accident 
Friend of Jana Cooke 
Garren Jay - Bone Infection 
Cousin of Brenda Waugh 
Roger Kernes - cancer 
Father of Robert Kernes 
Debbie Langstaff -Cancer 
Cousin of Beth Pettay 
Hermie Montani - Open Heart 
Surgery 
Sister-in-law of Maria Sanchez 
Ashley Morris - Cancer 
Great Niece of Helen Gillmore 
Jimmy McIntosh -  
Son of Wilma McIntosh 
Linda Patterson - Brain tumor 
Sister of Brenda Waugh 
Don Pipkin - prostate cancer 
Father of Eric Pipkin and Sherrie 
Hankins 
Robert Ramsey 
Brother of Pat Elkins 
Wylma Rogers - fell 
Mother of Bonita Holroyd 
Troy Sites -Congestive Heart 
Failure 
Laedyn Kay Sprague - AML 
Friend of Rachely Emerson 
Grandfather of Robyn Rudisill 
Pam Thrower -  Lung Cancer 
Daughter of the Sisemores 
David Williams  Kidney 
Transplant, cousin of the 
Kilpatricks 
Denny Woodward - Cancer 
Son of JoAnn Woodward

Directory

Updates
Ana Jimenez Family 
250 N Madison Street, D 
Siloam Springs, AR 72761

Children’s Ministry

Green Valley Bible Camp
Day Camp will begin tomorrow morning. If you have 
not signed your child up to ride the bus to camp, 
please do so this morning! The bus will leave the 
church building at 8:00 am Monday through Thursday 
and return about 4:30 pm. Please be punctual!

Opportunity to Serve

Nursery Attendants for today
Infant Nursery - Karen Mayes/Caroline McCullough 
Toddler Nursery - Stephanie French/Autumn French

We request only assigned attendants and helpers stay 
in the nursery during worship with the exception if 
the child’s parent needs to stay in there with him or 
her. Please, no siblings without parental supervision.

Children’s Ministry

Back to School Fellowship
All families with kids going back to school are invited to 
a Back to School fellowship on Sunday, August 20th from 
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm at Tyson Park (Pavillion near the 
playground). We will have food, games and a great afternoon 
of fellowship! If possible, please bring a finger dessert.

Scholarships

Harding University Students
The church has provided scholarships for the following 
students that will be attending Harding in the fall of 2017: 

Saraya Dodd, Taylor Dodd, Hayden Gadberry, 
Madison Haskins, Taylor McCain, Zac McCain, 
Ian Mohorn, Tayler Reiter, Sally Roach

Youth Ministry

To Our Summer Interns
You have both been incredible this summer. Although it 
has flown by so quickly (like every other summer), I can 
tell this was a crucial season for the youth ministry here 
at Robinson Avenue. It was a season that needed God’s 
direction, thus bringing us you. How you ended up being 
here for this particular summer is no accident. It is evident 
to me how much you actually meant to this youth group 
and myself. Thank you for your extreme dedication to these 
teens throughout the duration of the summer. Whether 
it’s coming up with mindless games for Wednesday night 
classes or presenting important lessons for our teens, you 
both were always vigilant, hardworking, and intentional with 
everything you do—something I personally take great value 
in! I want you to know how much I love you and how much I 
appreciate your help during a crazy summer. You both were 
not only a blessing to the teens, but to myself and Amanda 
as we dealt with the passing of my grandfather. That time is 
worth noting because you were so willing to help however 
we needed it—and much of it you did without hesitation or 
even asking me. I want you both to fully understand how 
much of an impact you made for the Kingdom this summer. 
Never let Satan make you feel undervalued. I love you both! 

Grayson Taylor New Christians

Recent Baptisms
Two from our congregation obeyed the gospel on 
Saturday morning, August 5 while at Green Valley Bible 
Camp. Macey McCain, daughter of Bill and Tammy 
McCain and Jacob McCain, son of Rob and Shelley 
McCain. Macey’s friend, Lauren Rodgers was baptized 
as well on Saturday morning. What a blessing to see all 
of these young people commit their lives to Christ.

Family 

Illness and Recovery 
Steve Duffek is under hospice care at Circle of Life in 
Bentonville.  
Nettie Eagle is under hospice care at home. 
Roneal Toon had a heart cath done on Thursday. He had 
two stents put in.on Friday. 
Sharon Ferguson will have Rotator Cuff surgery on 
Thursday, August 17. 
Hermie Montani, sister-in-law of Maria Sanchez, is home 
following open heart surgery. Prayers are appreciated for her 
and the family during her healing period.

Women’s Ministry

Heart2Heart Registration
A new season of “Heart2Heart” kicks off soon. FOR 
THE SISTERS, if you want to participate, you must 
re-register regardless of your participation last year. 
Registration for the 2017-2018 H2H program ends 
TODAY. Register by clicking on the Heart2Heart 
link in resources on the racoc.net website.

Our Condolences

Extending Sympathy
Our sincere sympathy to Sierra Engelmann and her family 
on the loss of her father, Don Steele. Don passed away on 
Friday, August 4. Funeral service was on Sunday, August 6.

Coming Soon

Upcoming Ministries
Tuesday Ladies Bible Study – Prophecies Fulfilled in Christ 
Starts Tuesday, September 5 – 10:00 am 
See Charity Mohorn or Dyian Sutton for more info

Granddad’s Devo – Open discussion, donuts, coffee 
Starts Tuesday, September 5 – 10:00 am 
See Lloyd Sutton for more info

*Financial Peace University – Dump debt, build wealth, 
and give 
Starts Wednesday, September 6 – 6:30 pm 
See Jimmy Allen for more info 
Registration required – first 25 accepted

*Single & Parenting – Hard work, Real hope 
Starts Wednesday, September 6 – 6:30 pm 
See Stacey Dominguez for more info 
Registration required – first 25 accepted

*DC4K – Kids healing from the hurt of divorce 
Starts Wednesday, September 6 – 6:30 pm 
See Kim Kegley or JoAnn Woodward for more info 
Registration required – first 12 accepted

*DivorceCare – Someone you know is hurting 
Starts Sunday, September 10 – 4:00 pm 
See Dr. Savanna McCain or Bytha Regauld for more info 
Registration required – first 12 accepted

Grief Recovery 
Starts January 2018 
See Harry Fitzgerald or Cheryl McCullough for more info 
Registration Required 
 
*You can register for DivorceCare, DC4K, Single 
and Parenting and Financial Peace on line 
on racoc.net. Click on Ministries and then the 
ministry you are interested in registering for.


